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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 
AUGUST 

 
18th  Assembly 12pm 
Book Character Parade 
P&C BBQ lunch 
Open classrooms 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
1st SRC Neon Disco Fund-
raiser 

6th Choral Music Festival  

19th Possum Magic K-2 

 

OCTOBER 

16th-17th Years 5 & 6 
Sydney Excursion 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear students, parents and teachers,  
 

Welcome to Book Week! 
 
We hope that this Friday you are able to join us for our whole school  
assembly, our book character parade and our open classrooms. 
Our Assembly will commence at 12pm. Concluding our assembly will be our 
whole school book character parade. We are encouraging all students and 
staff to dress up as their favourite book character. As well as this we have our 
book fair, with books still on sale in the library. All monies raised will go  
towards improving our library. 
 
As well as this our P&C are hosting a sausage sizzle, with parents and  
extended family being invited to join us. We hope you can stay. Concluding 
the play session and sausage sizzle there will be an opportunity for parents 
and families to visit classrooms and see what the children are learning. 
 
Times are as follows:  
 

Assembly and Book Character Parade: 12pm 
Sausage Sizzle: 1:10pm 
Open classrooms 1:50pm 
  
School Fencing 
 

Our school security fencing is almost complete. In the coming weeks we will 
be having a transition phase where all gates will be shut.  
Concluding this period (date to be finalised) our gates will then be locked each 
evening and re-opened when the first staff member arrives each morning. 
More information regarding opening and closing times for each gate will be 
communicated in the coming weeks. It is envisioned however that once all 
gates are lockable, the main gate on Greenwell Point Rd will be the only  
access point after 9:10am and before 2:55pm each day. Any visitor to the site, 
will be required to sign in and out at the front office. Due to this, all parents are 
encouraged to kiss and drop at the gates unless a teacher meeting, principal 
meeting or other important meeting or visit to the office is required. 
Please ensure you have prescheduled all meetings with teachers etc also, as 
impromptu meetings are often hard for teachers to give full attention to as they 
are usually planning for or wrapping up the school day. 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
  
  
Have a great week. 
  

Catherine Secombe 

Principal 

 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 



Shoalhaven Choir Festival 

The Shoalhaven Choral Festival tickets are now available for purchase from the Shoalhaven 
Entertainment Centre website. Greenwell Point Public will be preforming on Wednesday, 
6th September at 7.30pm. Tickets are selling fast, so don’t miss out. Price: Adults $15.00, 
Concession $10.00, ages 2-18 $10.00, Student $10.00. Greenwell Point choir are performing in 
group C.  
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P & C News 

 BOAT AWARDS  

Congratulations 

K/1: Isla, Willow, Jack & Ollie 

  1/2: Yadhvi, Cody, Jaxson & Kaden  

   3/4: Savannha, Chayse, Ruby-Lea x 2  

4/5: Eli, Airlie & Patrick x 2 

5/6: Izabel, Isaac, Olivia & Braxton 

“Embracing the spirit of community and goodwill, 

every Friday becomes a chance to make a  

difference at our school. We come together to 

hold an exciting raffle, the heart of our fundraising 

efforts. This weekly tradition not only sparks  

excitement but also raises much-needed funds for 

our school’s initiatives. A special highlight of our 

raffle is the generous contribution from Nowra’s Farmers Market, a local gem 

located on the picturesque Princes Highway behind LEAF, is a testament to 

the significance of supporting our local farmers. Join us in our mission to em-

power our school and uplift our community by participating in the raffle and 

shopping local at Nowra Farmers Market.” 


